Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 9:14 AM

To: ‘Brandon S. Bruns'

Cc: Randall Ferguson; Brian Dodek

Subject: RE: Wilson 11-30 Form 19 NFA Approval Spill #2214611
Brandon,

Based on the information submitted, COGCC approves of the no further action request related to the spill and
remediation at the subject site. The associated spill report has been changed to closed status in COGIS. Please keep a
copy of this email as verification of COGCC concurrence with the closure request.

Thank you,

lohn

lohn Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

From: Brandon S. Bruns [mailto:bbruns@petd.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2011 1:10 PM

To: Axelson, John

Cc: Randall Ferguson; Brian Dodek

Subject: Wilson 11-30 Form 19 NFA Request

Hi John:

Attached please find a Form 19 and supporting documentation for a dumpline release associated with equipment
upgrades at the above referenced subject site located in the C/NW Section 30-T7N-R63W. Confirmation soil samples
were collected and analytical results indicate concentrations are below the Table 910-1 Concentration Levels.
Groundwater was not encountered at the site.

As a result, PDC is requesting a No Further Action determination for this site.

Please call if you have any questions regarding this site, thank you.

(b‘ ENERGY

Brandon Bruns, PE
Environmental Field Coordinator
1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000
Denver, CO 80203

John Axetson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Specialist



